
** EXTERNAL EMAIL** Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking on links 
 
 

 

Dear Students/Parents: 

Your school photos are online and ready to view!  Please see the instructions below 
from Calnen Photography... 

To view and order your photos:  

Please visit: www.nssp.ca 

1. Click: CLIENTS. 
2. Click: FIND MY PHOTOS. 
3. Enter the 10 digit Student Provincial # (you can find this by logging into 

PowerSchool). 
4. Log in, or create an account. 

We will gladly print traditional proof envelopes for families with limited internet 
access. 

Payments may be made online using: PayPal, Credit, VISA debit, or eCheque. 

If you choose to place your order online but wish to pay offline, you may call us and 
we can take the following payments over the phone:  Credit, Debit, eTransfer. 
  

If you have any questions, please do not call the school, unless you require personal 
information of a student. Our office is open Monday to Friday from 10:00am to 4:30pm 
for any inquiries. Our number is (902) 423-8840. Our email is studio@nssp.ca 

  

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/tVVyWa847npcZpED0Gz7ZQ~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRm9AVAP0QUaHR0cHM6Ly93d3cubnNzcC5jYS9XB3NjaG9vbG1CCmURwNESZa5vp_hSEGRtYWRnZXR0QGhyY2UuY2FYBAAAAAI~
mailto:studio@nssp.ca

